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• I would like to voice my concern about the applicant attempting to come back with further 
details having had a reasonable length of time to prepare his case. 

• It is unfair  in that submitters have followed the correct protocol and submitted their cases in 
the time frame allowed. 

• The Community has invested a considerable amount of money and time for our own legal, 
expert witness etc costs. We should not be required to go through this outlay further due to 
the applicant’s tardiness. 

• As a submitter my submission was based on the original evidence. 
• I believe the hearing should be closed and the decision of the Commissioners should rest on 

the evidence already presented 


